
 

 
 

June 21, 2018 

 

 
GEORGE FREY  

1305 NEIL CR RD  

ASHLAND, OR 97520 

 

COURTNEY ZEHRING 

1281 NEIL CREEK ROAD 

ASHLAND, OR 97520 

 

REFERENCE: Temporary Transfer Application T-12722  

 

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving your TEMPORARY water right transfer 

application. 

 

The temporary change shall be effective at the beginning of the irrigation season.  The use 

shall revert to the original authorized place of use at the end of the 2022 irrigation season. 

 

A refund check in the amount of $239.37 is being sent to Courtney Zehring. 

 

If you have any questions related to the approval of this temporary transfer, you may contact 

your caseworker, Sarah Henderson, by telephone at 503-986-0890 or by e-mail at  

Sarah.A.Henderson@oregon.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Sarah Henderson 

Transfer and Conservation Section 

 

cc: Shavon L. Haynes, Watermaster Dist. #13 (via email) 

 Scott D. Fein, Agent 

Fiscal  

 

Enclosure 

 


